University of Kashmir
Naseembagh, Hazratbal, Srinagar, - 190006

No: PWG/22
Date: 05/09/2022

Notice- Postponement of Walk in Interview

The walk in interview scheduled to be held on 5" September 2022, at 2 PM in the
office chamber of Dean. School of Social Sciences. University of Kashmir under a
project titled “Impact Assessment of CSR Initiative of Powergrid Corporation of
India”. Sponsored by the Powergrid Corporation of India, shall now be held at 4:30

PM., the venue and date shall remain same.
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Dr. Shazia Manzoor

Principal Investigator
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